
 

 

 

 

 

 

SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION OF PAKISTAN 

No. T# 03/23-24(KHI)  

PRE-QUALIFICATION OF CONSTRUCTORS 

 

The Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan intends to pre-qualify reputable constructors for 

its project “Renovation of the New Location of SECP, Karachi Office at Dawood Centre- 02 

Floors” in accordance with the Pre-qualification document  ONLY through PPRA’s e-PAK Acquisition 

& Disposal System EPADS i.e. https://eprocure.gov.pk/. Firms registered with Pakistan Engineering 

Council in category C-6 or above, Federal Board of Revenue/Respective Revenue Boards for Income 

Tax and Sales Tax and those who are on the Active Taxpayers List are eligible to apply.  

 

The Pre-qualification document, inclusive of detailed terms and conditions, evaluation criteria, 

clarification/rejection etc. is  available for interested bidders from the undersigned, free of cost, and can 

also be downloaded from https://www.secp.gov.pk/procurement/ OR https://eprocure.gov.pk/ 

 

Applications prepared in accordance with the instructions, should be submitted ONLY through EPADS 

on or before May 21, 2024 by 1100Hrs and will be opened on the same day at 1130Hrs. Pre-bid meeting 

is scheduled for May 13, 2024 At 14:45 at the Dawood Centre.  

 

In the event of any technical difficulties encountered while using EPADS, prospective bidders may 

reach out to PPRA at https://www.ppra.org.pk/  

 

Applicants will be duly informed of the evaluation results in due course. Only firms of constructors 

prequalified under this process will be invited to bid. For any queries, Admin Department can be 

contacted at Telephone No. 021-99002068 during office hours (Monday to Friday excluding Public 

Holidays) 

 

Deepak Kumar Jewani,  

Additional Joint Director, Securities and Exchange Commission of Pakistan  

State Life Building # 2, Karachi 021-99002068 

 deepak.jewani@secp.gov.pk 
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